
 

 

INFORMAL COUNCIL MEETING  November 28th, 2022, 4:30 P.M.  

Council Members Present: Sharon McBride, Rachel Tomas Morgan, Lori K. 

Hamann, Eli Wax, Sheila Niezgodski, Henry 

Davis Jr. (Virtual), Canneth Lee 

Council Members Absent:  Karen White, Troy Warner 

Others Present: Dawn Jones, Victoria Trujillo, Justin LePla, Bob Palmer 

Presenters:    None 

Agenda:    Discussion of Council Agenda 

     Update and Announcements  

     Adjournment 

 

The full recording of the committee meetings can be found at the following link: 

https://docs.southbendin.gov/WebLink/0/fol/349067/Row1.aspx 

Council President Sharon McBride called to order the Informal Council meeting at 4:48 p.m. 

and presented the proposed agenda for the November 28, 2022 Common Council meeting.   

Invocation 

Fr Jim Fenstermaker, C.S.C., Holy Cross School 

Report from Subcommittee Minutes 

No report 

Special Business/Special Resolutions 

Unity Gardens Update – Sara Steward, rescheduled to December 12, 2022. 

Report from City Offices 

Venues, Parks, and Arts Update – Aaron Perri, Executive Director 

Committee of the Whole 

Bill No. 64-22 comes with a favorable recommendation. 

Bill No. 65-22 (Substitute) comes with a favorable recommendation.  

Bill No. 66-22 comes with a favorable recommendation. 

https://docs.southbendin.gov/WebLink/0/fol/349067/Row1.aspx
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Bill No. 72-22 comes with a favorable recommendation. 

Bills on Third Reading 

Reflection on what happens in the Committee of the Whole. 

Resolutions 

Bill No. 22-58 comes from Community Investment with a favorable recommendation. 

Bills on First Reading 

Bill No. 74-22 will go to the Zoning and Annexation Committee for a public hearing and third 

reading on January 9, 2023. 

Bill No. 75-22 will go to the Personnel and Finance Committee for a public hearing and third 

reading on December 12, 2022. 

Bill No. 76-22 will go to the Personnel and Finance Committee for a public hearing and third 

reading on December 12, 2022. 

Bill No. 77-22 will go to the Personnel and Finance Committee for a public hearing and third 

reading on December 12, 2022. 

With no further business, Council President Sharon McBride adjourned the Informal Council 

meeting at 4:55 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Council President Sharon McBride 


